D. W. Nicholson

April 2 2010

To Whom It May Concern:

D.W. Nicholson Corporation has worked with Giampiero Kirkpatrick of FMK Construction for more than
ten years. Iam the manager of the Estimating Department here at D.W. Nicholson Corporation and I have
had the pleasure of completing many successful projects with the assistance of FMK Construction.

Over the past 10 plus years, we have completed many projects with the assistance of FMK Construction;

at places like Nummi, Union Sanitary District and East Bay Mud District, just to name a few. FMK has
always provided superior service. FMK has always met or exceeded our expectations.

1 highly recommend FMK Construction, their workmanship, and professional manners are unbeatable.

If you have questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact me at (510) 723-0725.

Regards,

D.W. NICHOLSON CORPORATION
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